SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL

Oakleaze, Gloucester

Bl (L8

Saturday 14 March 2020

Dear Parents

As you are aware we have been asked, very late in the day, to play at this Saturday's rather unusual event in School
to celebrate the work of former Headmaster, Tony Stocks. Only a few players can make it - they should know who
they are - and we will have a final rehearsal on Thursday morning before School.

Those who are playing should arrive on Saturday morning by 10.15 am in full School uniform and they will be free to
leave at approximately 11.30 am even though the event itself will be continuing right through the day until 6 pm.

Iam enormously grateful to those pupils who have committed to play at very short notice, and I wish those who are
participating in the regional brass band competition at the weekend all the very best.

Warmest regards

Matthew Morgan

SIR THOMAS RICH'S

Oakleaze Gloucester G2 OLF
01452 338400

info@strs.org.uk

www.strschool.co.uk
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